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Dear valued clients and business partners, 

We are pleased to announce that Shearn Delamore & Co has once again been highly ranked in the Cham-

bers and Partners Asia Pacific Guide 2020.  

For over 30 years, Chambers and Partners has offered reliable recommendations on the best law firms 

and lawyers in Asia-Pacific. The rankings are based on in-depth analysis, facilitated by a team of experi-

enced researchers.  

7 of our practice groups continue to be highly ranked in Band 1 and Band 2:- 

 Corporate/M&A (Band 1); 

 Banking and Finance (Band 2); 

 Dispute Resolution (Band 1); 

 Employment and Industrial Relations (Band 1); 

 Intellectual Property (Band 1); 

 Tax (Band 1); 

 Real Estate practice also makes its first appearance in the Spotlight Table. 

Several of our partners have been ranked as Band 1, namely:- 

 Anand Raj  for Competition/Antitrust and Tax;  

 Raymond Low and Sivabalah Nadarajah for Employment and Industrial Relations;  

 Karen Abraham for Intellectual Property; and 

 Goh Ka Im for Tax. 
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Other partners who continue to be recognised and ranked are: 

 Pamela Kung for Banking and Finance; 

 Ng Swee Kee and Grace Yeoh for Corporate/M&A;  

 Rodney Gomez for Construction; 

 Dhinesh Bhaskaran, Jeyanthini Kannaperan, K Shanti Mogan and Rabindra S Nathan for 

Dispute Resolution; 

 Vijayan Venugopal and Suganthi Singam for Employment and Industrial Relations; 

 Indran Shanmuganathan and Timothy Siaw for Intellectual Property; and 

 Rajasingam Gothandapani for Shipping. 

In addition, three of our partners were ranked for the first time this year. Litigation lawyer Yee Mei Ken 

was ranked as Band 4, tax lawyer Irene Yong was ranked as a “recognised practitioner” while corporate 

lawyer Nicholas Tan, made his debut, was ranked as an “up and coming” lawyer.  

As the year winds down, we thank you for your trust and faith in us. We look forward to working with you 

in the new year. Wishing you and yours a happy and an exciting new year.  
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